
City of Vergas 
Budget Committee Meeting 

 
The Liquor Store/Municipal Building/License Committee was called to order on Thursday, 
September 1, 2022, at 6:45 pm at The Vergas City Office. Present were Julie Bruhn, Logan 
Dahlgren and Julie Lammers. 
 
Agenda:  2023 Budget 
 
Committee reviewed 2023 fee schedule and requested Council approval. 
 
Committee reviewed the 2023 Proposed Budget to be approved  by Council in September with 
a .2% increase.  Bruhn and Dahlgren they would like to see no more than a 10% increase in 
taxes. Largest change to budget is no sale of property as last year we received $40,000 for the 
sale of West Lake Street property.  Committee proposes a 9.79% increase in property taxes for 
the city of Vergas.  
 
Council Recommendations: 
Review and approve 2023 fee schedule. 
Review and approve preliminary budget for 2023. 


